
3. ENTRANCE BARRIERS TO PARKS AND ACCESSWAYS

The Cycle Planning Officer reported on priorities for the upgrading of barrier
treatments in park entranceways for the Burwood/Pegasus wards.  The Board
decided to receive the information and request that residents in areas adjoining the
prioritised park accessways be informed of the proposed works.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


